
From: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:11 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Invitation: The Magnificent Mile Association's 2023 Annual Meeting 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I'm reporting back to you that I did indeed attend this event last evening to represent DPD as Deputy 
Commissioner and to support the ongoing work and our collaboration with the Magnificent Mile 
Association. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.  
 
Happy Friday!  
 
Cindy Chan Roubik, Deputy Commissioner, Chicago Department of Planning and Development 
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